
 
   
 
To: COMO Curtis Han, Jim Losi, COS, D11 Board & Staff:  Captain Baldueza, CDR 

Jones, OTO Perez 
  
 
From:  Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date:  16 April 2023  
Re:  ASC-SF Activity  
 
Activity 
 
. For any of the following contact the ASC-SF or the AUXLO’s ENS Jankelow or LT 
Kenney. 

 
• Sector has requested the Auxiliary provide Entry Gate Attendant support. Clear CG and 

Aux members into Sector. 
 

• Sector Galley is still looking for CA1 support during the week and perhaps weekends.   
 

• The Communication Unit at the Sector Command Center requests some support.  If your 
interest is working with radios give it a try.  Same sort of support as standing a Radio 
Watch at a Station.  
 

• Gary Kaplan has received the Auxiliary Commandants Letter of Commendation for his 
participation as the MISLE verifier for the Sector Command Center. 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
510-847-4792 cell 
 
EOR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


